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PPRREESSSS  RREELLEEAASSEE  
 

 
 

Meeting with Lord Mancroft  
 
 
The hospital's Chief Executive, Medical Director and Director of Nursing met with 
Lord Mancroft today. Lord Mancroft was given the opportunity to discuss with them, 
the specific detail of the issues he's already raised about his stay at the hospital in 
August of last year. 
  
The purpose of the meeting was also to confirm to Lord Mancroft that the 
hospital would take great care to investigate any detailed concerns as thoroughly as 
possible and would, when appropriate provide him with a response about those 
investigations.         
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